
I graciously accept the nomination for another term as APRALO Chair. If selected by the 
community for the role once again my aim would be to focus on the some aspects which 
I feel are critical for APRALO. These include: 
 
1. Adoption and implementation of the updated Rules of Procedure for APRALO, that 
was developed by the community. 
2. Work with the community to make APRALO processes more open, accountable and 
transparent. One such example is the Travel Policy. 
3. Focus on enhancing  the engagement and communication with the ALSes and 
individual members by keeping them more informed on the various initiative, 
opportunities available. 
4. Coordinate with GSE team and our ALS and Individual members on outreach and 
engagement in the region.  
4. Work to build the next line of APRALO leaders. 
5. Nurture and develop the young APRALO brigade and get them more involved in the 
AtLarge and ICANN ecosystem 
6. Support the APRALO community and At large leadership on the initiatives and policy 
efforts wherever appropriate.  
 
Apart from the points listed above, there may be other focus areas that may be adopted 
on a need basis. 
 
Regards, 
 
Amrita 
 


